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Welcome to November and December 

Newsletter! 
 

The home was very busy with lots going on. We celebrated Patricia 

birthday in December, we celebrated Diwali, Remembrance Day and 

also Christmas. We have a visit from Stephen Family who sang carols 

for our residents.  

 



Introducing the latest new member of the Home…. Chips 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Residents and Staff Celebrated Diwali, we ended it with a buffet!! 

 

 

 

  



 

  



 

  



The Residents made some poppies for Remembrance Day 

 

 

  



 

  



 

Stephen And Mary were busy decorating our Christmas tree. 

 

 

  



Residents have been busy creating decorations for Xmas Display. 

 

 

  



Our Residents had their Xmas Party 

  



 

We had Stephen Family sing carols to our residents 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



We Celebrated Patricia Birthday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reggie was awarded our employee of the year award 

 

 

  



Santa visited our residents 

 

 

  



 

  



 

Lastly the Home was decorated for Christmas by the Staff and Residents, 

below are some pictures of the end result.  

 

 

 

 

  



 


